From: Rikki Schmitt

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)

Cc: Jeremy Johnston

Subject: Re: SEPA

Date: Friday, February 19, 2021 7:52:46 AM

Good morning Kelly and Jeremy-

There was not a change in the location of the ponds as described on page 3 of the original
SEPA. The SEPA states that the proposal will be contained within Kittitas County Tax Parcel
No. 295134. 1t also describes that the site is just under 198 ac +/- with approximately 25 ac
being disturbed, in which nothing has changed. Could you please provide code reference that
would constitute a new SEPA application and what the process and procedure would look like
for that? My team is delving into this as this seems a bit strange that you are asking me to
completely pull my permit.

Thanks

Rikki

On Thu, Feb 18,2021 at 1:31 PM Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
wrote:

Good afternoon Rikki,

Due to the change in location of the ponds originally applied for in SEPA application SE-20-
00003 Brown and Jackson, a withdraw letter would be necessary to cancel the existing
application as originally submitted. A new SEPA application would be required with all
associated documentation in order to consider the updated plans.

I have included the SEPA Official, Jeremy Johnston incase I have missed anything.

Thank you,

Kelly Bacon

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926
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Office: (509) 962-7539

Kelly.bacon.cd@co . kittitas.wa.us

Please Note: In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan,
Kittitas County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited
capacity. At this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time
I will do my best to respond to you as promptly as possible.

From: Rikki Schmitt <rikkischmittl @gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 10:57 AM

To: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: SEPA

Good morning Kelly-

Yesterday we had the conversation regarding our SEPA application. I just want to make sure
I have everything clear moving forward. Can you clarify what exactly I need to do to
continue on with our project?

Thanks

Rikki

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately
and delete the material from all devices.
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